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What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have reminded ourselves on relative clauses and spotting expanded noun 
phrases  
In Maths, revising Reasoning and problem solving multi step problems 
Science we enjoyed some sunshine and looked at plants growing on our school grounds 
and if there is a connection between the types of plants and the environment they grow 
in.  
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

 

Headteachers Award: All of Year 5 for supporting thr Year 6 children and LL OF THE Year 

6 children for working so hard!  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ I enjoyed editing our free write this week– we all wrote some dark mysterious stories! 

“ Millie 

Reminders & Messages   

Thank you for coming to the Hindleap meeting– the PowerPoint is on Dojo if 

you need it.  

 

SATS week– 13th– 16th May. Please can Year 6 children be in school on time 

and preferably as close to 8.45 as possible– thank you 

SATS Party– The Year 6 children have been planning what they want to do/ 

bring today.  


